
 

 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair  
 
 
We are very excited to be hosting our spring Scholastic Book Fair at Spul’u’kwuks May 27th, 28th and 30th  
 
Each class will visit the book fair during the week- and is encouraged to shop during that time. The book fair 
will be open after school for parents and students on Monday and Tuesday until 3:30 pm.  The book fair is our 
biggest fundraiser for the library- the more we sell, the higher percentage we receive in credit to buy new 
books for our library!  
 
Things to Know:  
 

- Please send money in a safe and secure way- e.g. a ziplock bag with student's name on it 
(unfortunately, we are not responsible for lost money) 

- Grade 1-3- Cash Only 
- Grade 4-7- Cash or Debit Card- Please do not send a credit card with your child! (You must trust your 

child to use a debit card—we do not issue refunds if a child misuses a debit card).  
- We will accept credit cards from an adult after school- 2:45-3:30 
- Popular books often need to be ordered--- and usually arrive within 1 week.  

 
**If you would like to volunteer at the Book Fair-Please email Ms. Chura: achura@sd38.bc.ca 

 
 

Book Fair In-School Visiting Schedule: 
Monday, May 27th  

 
Tuesday, May 28th  Thursday, May 30th 

 

 
Div 9     Div 13 
Div 7     Div 15 
Div 10   Div 14 
 

 
Div 1     Div 3 
Div 6     Div 5 
Div 4     Div 8 

 
Div 11   Div 2 
Div 16  Div 17 
Div 12 

Open to Parents and 
students 2:45-3:30  
 

Open to Parents and 
students 2:45-3:30 

Closed  

 

Thank you so much for supporting our school library ☺  
 
Ms. Chura and Ms. Chan 

mailto:achura@sd38.bc.ca

